


Honest?  Dedicated?  Good Communicator?  Have integrity?  Hardworking?   

If you answered yes, DeKalb County Sheriff’s Department is seeking qualified 
individuals for the position of Merit Deputy.  

The qualified candidates must be self-motivated, desirous of learning a variety of 
skills, multi-tasker and adaptable to a changing environment.  Requires the ability 
to communicate well with others and work with the public.  Must be detail 
oriented and an effective and efficient communicator.  Will adhere to all Policies 
and Procedures of DeKalb County Government and State Board of Accounts.  
Serve in other duties and assignments as requested/required by the DeKalb 
County Sheriff. 

What can you expect when you work for DeKalb County Sheriff’s Department? 

• Competitive pay 
• Benefit package – medical, dental, vision, RX 
• County-paid life/AD&D/STD/LTD insurances 
• Retirement Plans 
• Generous Paid Holidays/Paid Time Off 
• Direct deposit 

 
To be considered for this exciting opportunity, you must complete the attached 
application packet and return a hard copy in person or via US mail to DeKalb 
County Sheriff’s Department, DeKalb County Government, 215 East 8th Street, 
Auburn, IN  46706. 

Applications must be turned in no later than January 31, 2020, at 4:00 p.m. 

All qualified applicants will receive consideration for employment without regard 
to race, color, religion, gender, national origin, age, sexual orientation, gender 
identity, disability or veteran status.  
 
We E-Verify! 




















































